

FLORAL FEAST: A floral centrepiece decorated the luncheon table for Gord Smith, left, and Ted Shook at the annual Colborne & District Horticultural Society potluck luncheon and general meeting last Saturday.



On Guest Behaviour: Helen Dance and Northumberland MPP Dr. Doug Galt were guests at the annual Colborne & District Horticultural Society potluck luncheon and general meeting.



GARDEN GUESTS: Cramahe Township Reeve Jim Williams and wife Adrian were guests at the annual Colborne & District Horticultural

The new 2001 slate of officers and directors for the Colborne and District Hortcu; ltural Society were inducted at the annual general meeting Saturday.

Incoming president Linda Arnold was unable to attend due to illness, leaving past president John Sellers to chair the event in her absence.

Vice president is Sandra Compton with Jill Sellers as secretary and Mary Jackson treasurer.

First year directors are Gayle Barrett, Jean Filteau, Lenna Broatc and Karen Trenholm.

Second year directors are Anne Harrison and Vi Morrison.

Jean Filteau is head of the membership/sunshine committee; Gayle Barrett and Cicely Scroggs handling publicity, Cicely Scroggs serving as auditor and Ontario Horticultural Society representative for the club is John Sellers.



New Executive: Members of the incoming executive of the Colborne & District Horticultural Society gathered for a photo memory at the annual Colborne Cramahe Horticultural Society potluck luncheon and general meeting last Saturday. Left to right are: treasurer Mary Jackson, director Vi Morrison, past president John Sellers, director Gayle Barrett, membership committee chair Jean Filteau, vice president Sandra Compton, director Lenna Broatch and secretary Jill Sellers. Absent were: incoming president Linda Arnold, and directors Karen Trenholm and Anne Harrison.



PLENTY OF POTLUCK: You can't beat potluck for a terrific meal, as evidenced by the laden tables at the annual Colborne & District Horticultural Society potluck luncheon and general meeting last Saturday. Left are Vi Morrison and Cathy Galt, right, Ted Shook and Gordon Smith.



Changing of the Guard: Long-time members of the Colborne & District Horticulture Society enjoyed meeting old and new friends at the annual potluck luncheon and general meeting last Saturday. Let to right are George and Ivy Maskell, Mary Bloomer and Helen Dance.